
CODY ROUGE COMMUNITY 
NEIGHBORHOOD SIGNS

10-19-2022

Hello, 

Done Right Signs has been contracted to install “SIX” signs for the Cody Rouge 
Community. These sign are in need of review do to possible encroachment 
issues that need to be approved, by DPW as well as City Council.

Jered Dean told me to submit all six signs together as one project for review. He 
also said that because it is a City Neighborhood project that all fees would be 
waived. 

Please let me know if there is anything else needed.

Best regards,

Brian Hunter
Project Manager 
Done Right Signs 
248-332-3133

Brian@donerightsigns.com


